April 14, 1987

HIGH SCHOOL

- 1. Grad Meeting Wednesday, April 15 12:15pm, Module
- 2. High School Professional Development Day Tuesday, April 21 no classes.

RE-ENROLLMENT FOR SEPTEMBER '87

Students who are interested in returning to Concordia in September should fill out an application for re-enrollment. The forms are available outside the Registrar's Office.

DORM STUDENTS

Please leave your forwarding addresses with Betty Clark at Reception in order for her to be able to forward your mail.

STUDENTS WITH LOCKERS

Remember to turn in your locks to Betty Clark at Reception and she will refund you your \$4.00.

CALENDAR REQUESTS

The following students can pick up their copies of The University of Lethbridge Calendars which they had previously requested from the Registrar's Office:

Lorna Cote'
Jeff Haase
Dempsey Sparklingeyes
Daniel Hwang
Shua Uddin Ahmed
Judi Hoffman

KLAUS SITZLER

Please see Dean Frank Belden in Room 202.

FAREWELL FROM SANDRA SCHMIDT

Sandra Schmidt would like to take this opportunity to say good-bye to the students at Concordia. They are leaving for Vancouver today. A change of address will be forwarded to the College as soon as they are settled there.

LOST AND FOUND

Three rings have been turned in to Betty Clark at Reception. If you have recently lost a ring, please see Mrs. Clark.